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March 1, 1999

Dear FCC:

Please find M/A—COM‘s Application for Renewal of Radio Station Experimental license,
Forms 159 and 405 with the required $45 check enclosed.

Please be advised that M/A—COM has changed its legai status from a subsidiary to a
division ofAMP Incorporated. As of October 1, 1997, M/A—COM, Inc. began operating
as M/A—COM, a division ofAMP Incorporated. This step is part ofAMP‘s global
structure optimization process.

There were no changes in control of M/A—COM. M/A—COM will continue to provide the
highest quality level of products and services as before. M/A—COM, division ofAMP
Incorporated, honors all existing commercial and legal agreements. Your M/A—COM
contacts and representatives remain unchanged. M/A—COM‘s facilities, addresses,
*telephones and faxes, etc. are also unaffected by this action.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 978—442—4607.

 

Director Business Development

*Some area codes in Massachusetts have changed. This affects only the following
operations: Area Codes for M/A—COM‘s Amesbury and Lowell locations will be 978
(instead of 508). Burlington and Waltham will be 781 (instead of 617). Watertown will
maintain its 617 area code.

M/A—COM, a Divigion of
AMP Incorporated

 


